Notice of Public Hearing
on Proposed FY2023-24 Budget

A Public Hearing will be conducted to consider the FY2023-24 Proposed Budget for
the City of Brenham. The Public Hearing will be held during the regular City Council
meeting on Thursday, September 7, 2023, at 1:00 P.M. at City Hall, located at 200
W. Vulcan St, Brenham, TX 77833

The FY2023-24 Proposed Budget for the City of Brenham will raise more revenue
from total property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of $629,495 which
is a 6.71 percent increase from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is $210,319.



